
  
   

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to 24 CFR 903.17, that Virginia Housing 
will hold a public hearing on the Public Housing Agency (PHA) Annual Plan for FY 
2024. The hearing will be conducted virtually and in-person on Thursday, June 22, 
2023, at 1:00 pm. The address to attend in-person is Virginia Housing, 4224 Cox 
Road, Glen Allen, VA 23060. To obtain the weblink to the public hearing, please 
send an email to Diana.Crosswhite@VirginiaHousing.com by 5:00 pm on June 21, 
2023. 
 
The proposed PHA Plan and information relevant to the hearing is available for 
review by the public by emailing Diana.Crosswhite@VirginiaHousing.com or 
visiting our website at VirginiaHousing.com. 
  
Written comments may be submitted prior to the public hearing by mail to the 
attention of: HCVP Sr. Policy & Training Officer, Virginia Housing, PO Box 4545, 
Richmond, VA 23220. Written comments not presented at the public hearing must 
be received by Tuesday, June 20, 2023. 
  
Virginia Housing does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, sex 
(including gender identity and sexual orientation), age, national origin, familial 
status, or disability. 


